
Friday 26th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Things are going to be a little different again this year with regards to the Christmas 
Nativity.  Unfortunately, due to the current situation, we are unable to put on our 
usual nativity at the church. However, the good news is, we are able to hold a ‘Carol 
Concert’ outside on the school playground for the parents of our children.  
 
We will be recording the Christmas Nativity which we hope to be ready on 
Thursday 16th December. The DVD will be given to your child to bring home.  
 
The children are excited to present to you songs from the nativity ‘The Christmas 
Jigsaw’ around the Christmas tree’ on the Infant School Playground.  
 
FOSIS will be on hand to help run the concert with festive treats of hot chocolate 
and mince pies.  Remember to bring your reusable mugs. There will be a few 
festive treats to buy too. 

 
2021 Christmas Carols: The Christmas Jigsaw 

 
YEAR R   -  TUESDAY 7TH DECEMBER at 4.30pm  

YEAR 1   -  WEDNESDAY 8TH DECEMBER at 4.30pm  
YEAR 2   -  THURSDAY 9TH DECEMBER at 4.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As in previous years, we can only allocate 2 tickets per family due to restricted 
space and our Covid Risk Assessment.  
The 2 tickets are attached to this letter. Please ensure that you remember to bring 
them along to the playground on your child’s day as there will be no entry without 
a ticket. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support in this event and understanding our 
situation. 
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